
NON-CONFIDENTIAL MINUTES

Readington Township Board of Education
Personnel Committee Meeting

October 4, 2017

Dr. DeFabiis, Jason Bohm, Laura Simon, Melissa Szanto, Wayne Doran and Ray Egbert were present 
at the Personnel Committee meeting on October 4, 2017.  In addition, Sharon Moffat, Paul Nigro and 
Sarah Pauch were present during agenda item 1 below, and Jim Belske was present during agenda 
item 2 below.  The following matters were discussed:

1. Honors/GT/Enrichment

Dr. DeFabiis discussed the current status of each, including thoughts on staffing, curriculum 
and scheduling.  

2. Technology 

Mr. Belske provided an overview of the Technology Department, its structure and 
responsibilities, and challenges the department has faced.  

3. Staffing

Dr. DeFabiis discussed various staffing issues.

4. Board Certified Behavioral Analyst

Dr. DeFabiis advised the Committee that the new BCBA will start on October 9th.      

5. Administrative Personnel Issue  

Dr. DeFabiis discussed a technical/administrative matter affecting some personnel in the 
district.  


